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SVP-98-319

October 15,1998

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

Reference: Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station
Docket Number 50-254, DPR-29, Unit One

Enclosed is Licensee Event Report (LER) 98-021, Revision 00, for Quad Cities Nuclear
Power Station.

This report is submitted in accordance with the requirements of the Code of Federal

Regulations, Title 10, Part 50.73(a)(2)(i)(B). The licensee shall report any operation or
condition prohibited by the Plant's Technical Specifications.

Comed is committing to the following action:

1. Operations will ensure an independent review is conducted of any other
questions raised and resolved in response to LER 265\98-001 by
December 15,1998.

Any other actions described in the submittal represent intended or planned actions by
Comed. They are described for the NRC's information and are not regulatory
commitments.
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If there are any questions or comments concerning this letter, please refer them to
Charles Peterson, Regulatory Assurance Manager at 309-654-2241, ext. 3609.

Si erely,
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Joel P. Dimmette, Jr.
|site Vice President

Quad Cities Station

JPD/CP/

Enclosure

cc: J. L. Caldwell, Acting Regional Administrator, Region III
R. M.' Pulsifer, Project Manager, NRR
C. G. Miller, Senior Resident Inspector, Quad Cities
W. D. Leech, MidAmerican Energy Company
D. C. Tubbs, MidAmerican Energy Company 4

INPO Records Center
Office of Nuclear Facility Safety, IDNS
Bob Ganser,IDNS, Quad Cities
Stanley P. Focht, American Nuclear Insurers
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